
 

 

Date: 20th March 2020 

Notice to all staff and faculty 

 

Following a meeting of the University Management this morning, it has 

been decided that the University will be closed next week (from 23rd 

March to 27th March 2020). 5 days of leave will be deducted from all staff 

and faculty, but these will be compensated for faculty following the 

completion of Semester 2 examinations and marking. Staff may take the 

additional 5 days leave with prior approval of their HoDs. 

This is also to ask all staff and faculty to avoid all travel, both nationally 

and internationally, except in emergency situations. Everyone is requested 

to practice social distancing as well as the precautions notified previously. 

All University Management Committee members and key operating staff 

are required to make themselves available over telephone or on-line as and 

when required.  

The University remains closed for students until 29th March 2020 or until 

such time further notification is issued. 

 

 

President 

IAR, Gandhinagar 


